
Week of June 29 - July 3

The Jacobsen Road reconstruction has progressed to
approximately 400-ft west of McMahon Drive (east).
There was 1,300-ft of concrete curb and gutter
installed including McMahon Drive (east). Bodart
Electric installed the bases for the new traffic signals
at the Cold Spring Road intersection. MCC began
paving the first layer of asphalt pavement at the
Cold Spring Road and Jacobsen Road intersection.

Looking Ahead:

Schedule for Week of July 6 - 10

Excavation of Jacobsen Road is scheduled to continue westerly
towards CTH CB. The contractor is anticipating having the
roadway excavated and new aggregate base installed up to the
Kimberly Clark truck entrance by the end of the week. The Fire
Station 40 driveway off Cold Spring Road is scheduled to be
reconstructed along with pouring the remaining concrete
recreation trail. Lawn restoration is scheduled to begin on the
south side of Jacobsen Road in the areas that the curb and gutter
has already been installed. Bodart Electric is scheduled to begin
installing the new traffic signals at the Cold Spring Road and
Jacobsen Road intersection.
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Starting Wednesday, July 15th through Thursday, July 16th, access to Jacobsen Road from 
CTH CB will not be permitted. Traffic will need to follow the designated detour.  Access to 

the McMahon Business Park will only be from McMahon Drive (east) off Jacobsen Road 
from Cold Spring Road. Exiting to Jacobsen Road to CTH CB will be permitted July 13th 

through July 16th. Beginning Friday, July 17th, access to Jacobsen Road from CTH CB will 
be allowed, however, exiting to Jacobsen Road to CTH CB will not be permitted. Access 
from CTH CB to Jacobsen Road and from Jacobsen Road to CTH CB will be reinstated at 

the end of the day Friday, July 17th.

WEEK14
July 3, 2020

Project Update
Village of Fox Crossing

Jacobsen Road Reconstruction
CTH CB to Cold Spring Road

Project Updates by:

Lee Reibold, P.E. / Project Manager
Office 920-751-4200

lreibold@mcmgrp.com

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:
Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under Resources\In Construction\Fox Crossing Jacobsen Road 
Reconstruction or you can click on the bulldozer icon on the right side of the page and select the Fox Crossing Jacobsen Road
Reconstruction project.
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